
 IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING ADMISSION ON VACANT SEATS OF SELF 

FINANCED (SFI) INSTITUTES – MBA & MCA 

 The committee has declared the vacant seats of MBA 

& MCA admissions for year 2022-23  after Round – 2 

on date 21/09/2022 for Self-Financed (SFI) Institutes. 

All the aspiring candidates & Institutes are hereby 

informed have a note that the detail guidelines and 

process of admissions on vacant seats will be 

displayed in upcoming time on the website of 

committee. For regular updates keep checking the 

website. 
  

 

 
22/09/2022 - Member Secretary, ACPC 

 


